
Nursery News 

                                      Friday 14th March 2025          

 
 

Squirrel class have enjoyed lots of outdoor learning as we began to explore signs 

of Spring. Our story book focus, “Jasper’s Beanstalk" has created lots of 

interest after we found a special bean in a box! Children enjoyed re-enacting the 

story and sequenced the days of the week with puppets, props and story sack 

resources. Everyone has been busy planting beans, seeds, and vegetables in our 

garden centre role play area and bug garden. We look forward to observing 

growth and measuring our own beanstalks! We also used beans to sort and count 

into numbered pots, developing our counting skills and number recognition. 

 

In Nursery next week... 

We will continue our growing theme with the story, “Jack and the Beanstalk” 

where we will be developing construction themes and ideas to create beanstalks 

and castles. 

 

Easter Stay and Play- 
All parents/carers are invited to join us in Nursery for our Easter Stay 
and Play on Wednesday 2nd April. Times and session details to follow. 
 
 

                      Stars of the Week     

     Cole S                                    Rahma M 

 
 

Home Activity 
Please complete the Jack and the Beanstalk home activity. 
Home learning challenges include finding different sized beans in the 
supermarket and drawing pictures of what children may think is at the top of a 
beanstalk. 
If you have any kitchen roll tubes, please could you send into nursery for our 
arts and craft activities. 

 

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 


